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HAPPY NEW YEAR 
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I am hoping you all had lots of opportunities to make memories over the last two weeks.  I 
am definitely looking forward to getting back to school on Monday and seeing all of the kids 
again.  We have a busy month of January with our building wide benchmark testing 
happening the week of January 16!  It is exciting to see the growth in students at this 
halfway point in the school year. 

Dates to Remember�
Mark your calendars for a few fun events. 

Wednesday, Jan. 11 Bauerwood Family Network Meeting 7:00 pm at Bauerwood 

Friday, Jan. 13 Bauerwood goes to JCA for short afternoon Shrek performance 

Wednesday, Jan 18 - 20 6th Grade Camp 

Friday, Jan 20 ½ Day, End of 1st Semester, Students Dismissed at 11:50am 

Friday, Jan 27 ½ Day Teacher Professional Learning, Students Dismissed at 11:50am 
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Snack� Closet�
As we start the New Year, it is time to refill our snack closet!  Snacks are given to students in 
the classroom when they forget during the day or cannot focus on learning due to hunger. 
We appreciate all of your snack donations that kept us full until Christmas break. 

End� of� First� Semester�
January 20 is a half day for students and the end of the first semester.  Report 
cards will be sent home in Friday folders on January 27. 

Yearbook� Orders�

If you have not yet purchased a year book, now is the time! 

https://store.geskusphoto.com/search/YB34 

https://store.geskusphoto.com/search/YB34
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JANUARV 11, ao 310:0QAM 
Georgetown Township Public Library is hosting a special event with 

Author and lllustratior Tim Kleyn. 

Tim Kleyn is a JPS graduate and will be reading his book and show 
friends how to he creates his drawings! 
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Jenison Author/Illustrator�
Bauerwood graduate Tim Kleyn will be visiting our building on Friday to read to our 
Kindergarten, 1st and 2nd grade students!  He will also be at the Georgetown Library on 
Saturday, January 21 at 10:00 am. 

6th Grade Immunizations�
If your child is 11 years old and has not received the Meningococcal vaccine or the Tdap 
booster, please contact your family physician to schedule an appointment.  These vaccines 
are required for 7th grade. 

Volunteer Opportunities�
Be on the look-out for several opportunities coming up to volunteer as a Watch Dog Dad, 

library support or office copy support.  We will be sending out a schedule this week! 


